
LPS English Funfair, 2023 
 

Good morning principal, teachers and fellow students. I’m Venus from 1A and I’m 

Wayne also from 1A. 

  

On Saturday 1st April, our school hosted the annual English Funfair. All Form 1 and 

Form 2 students attended the event, along with a number of upper form students, 

primary school students, parents and families from the local community. Those who 

came to the funfair could choose from 17 games and activities to play, including 

Formula X Car Racing, Facial Expressions, Brain Teasers, Fold It and Hand-painting.  

 

Two of these activities were held in the English Corner. They were Brain Box, a 

memory game and Head-bands, and both of which were popular. During the Memory 

game, players had a set amount of time to remember as many details from a picture as 

possible. The game was rather challenging, but it was enjoyed by those who played it. 

Students could take a break from the livelier funfair activities by chilling out on the 

English Corner sofas. 

 

Each time a student or visitor participated in a funfair activity, they’d get a stamp on 

their funfair ticket. Once they’d received more than 5 stamps, participants could get 

some free candies. Everyone who tried the candies loved them, so it became a great 

incentive for funfair guests to play even more games and win extra stamps! Lucky 

participants who received 16 stamps could go to the prize booth and pick out a prize 

of their choice. Many Form 1 and 2 students chose giant emoji’s soft pillows. 

 

This year, we added a new element─ good work appreciation in Room G06. 

Outstanding compositions from S1-5 have been selected and posted on display boards. 

When visitors came into the room, they watched a video of one of the 5 authors and 

looked for their good work on board. I am sure our junior form students and guests 

had been impressed by the creativity and nice writing of our fellow schoolmates! 

 

All the English teachers who organised the funfair would like to thank students, 

parents and the local community for turning up to support the event. Also, a big thank 

you to all the students who helped to run the game stalls at the funfair – it would not 

have been a success without you! We would also like to thank all the teachers who 

were involved in the activity. See you all again next year!  


